
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 8th  December 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
‘Tis the season to be jolly! Our Christmas preparations are now in full swing.  Decorations are being hung and 
classrooms doors are being adorned with all sorts of festive delights- keep an eye out on ClassDojo for your 
child’s classroom door- these will be being judged next Friday by school council and Mr Dawson, one of our 
school governors! Who will the winner be? 
 
Tickets for the performances are being sent out this evening.  I have made a request for parents to attend the day 
time performances where time allows to enable any parents who can’t attend these slots to have access to the 
night time performance.  I do understand frustration surrounding getting these seats causes and am always open 
to suggestions on ways to improve! 
 
On Tuesday Mrs Wilson and I took a group of children on the trip of a lifetime to take part in “Childflight”. This is 
an annual event that schools can apply to take part in.  We were lucky enough to be allocated 9 seats on the 
plane and we got to spend an hour in the air searching for Santa! We did eventually find him and he even landed 
on the roof of the plane, before guiding the plane back into land at Manchester Airport.  This was a wonderful 
day for all involved and we are extremely grateful to the charity for considering us for some places.  We hope to 
be able to join in again next year! 
 
Tonight, we are holding our annual Christmas Fair. There is a rumour that we may be hosting a very special 
guest…. he wears a red cloak and trousers…….and was spotted in the Manchester area earlier this week! We look 
forward to seeing many of you this evening. For those who cannot attend, we will be selling raffle tickets for the 
coloured hampers throughout next week aswell to enable as many people who would like to purchase tickets to 
be able to do so. Photos of the hampers will be posted on ClassDojo later today! 
 
As a final point, you will notice that next Tuesday we are again hosting NSPCC events in school. These are for Year 
2, 5 and 6 and build on the assemblies which were held last week. If you do wish to discuss these workshops at 
all, please get in touch! 
 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 

Mrs Cromey 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Awards- Cooperation 

 
Year R: Laurie Mayer 

Year 1:Eadie Seddon 

Year 2:Bobby Jones 

Year 3:Alex Davison 

Year 4:Lucas Ivatt 

Year 5:Aria Byrom 

Year 6:Esme Maguire 

 

Awards- Lunchtime VIP 
 
Year R: Austin Pearce 

Year 1:Nancy Entiwstle 

Year 2:Evelyn Diack 

Year 3: Ruben Gluba 

Year 4: Katie Wolfenden 

Year 5: Brodie White 

Year 6: Ted Buckley 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary! 
 
 
8th December Christmas jumper day 
 
8th December Christmas Fair 3.45pm 
 
12th December NSPCC follow up workshops in Y2/Y5 
and Y6- Speak out, Stay Safe! 
 
13th December- choir singing at St Philips Church 
 
15th December- Classroom door competition being 
judged 
  
18th December Christmas performance 9.30am 
 
18th December choir singing at Lavender Hills pm 
 
19th December Christmas performance 2pm and 
6pm 
 
20th December School Christmas Lunch 
 
21st December Christmas PJ and film day- come 
wearing your favourite cosy Christmas pyjamas! 
 

Clubs this week- 
 

Monday 11th December- Year 3 and 4 athletics comp@ 
the Valley 
 
Tuesday- Y5/6 MORNING SPORTS CLUB 
 
Tuesday- Choir (until 4.15pm) 
 
Wednesday- Fencing Club (until 4.30pm) 
 
Thursday- Rock Steady Music club (morning) 
 
Thursday- Year 6 transition athletics @All Saints 
 
Friday- NO Netball Club until after Christmas 
 
PLEASE NOTE YEAR 4 SWIMMING IS NOT ON NEXT 
WEEK OR THE WEEK AFTER! 


